
 

 

 

 

HIGHWAY REPORT TO PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 

 

February 2021 

Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent 

 

 

 

 Plowed & salted as needed 

 Repaired equipment as needed 

 Starting to prepare equipment for Spring 

 Chipped brush 2 days 

 Using sewer jet to flush clogged culverts 

 Cleaned roadside ditch Donner Road  

 Checked and repaired traffic signs as needed 

 Delivered trash and recycle totes 

 


